Submitter: Samuel Keeran

On Behalf Of:
Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire
Measure: SB1590

| am a boat owner who lives in Newberg. | have boated in the Willamette since | was
a child and specifically in Newberg for 13 years. Since the newer rules | have had to
use Hagg Lake, it is not only inconvenient but the small body of water that it is gets
congested very quickly now that many boaters have been forced to travel there. |
support bill 1590.



